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1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD: 

 

February 12 – Professional Development Day – No Students In Session 

 

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/  

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

 

Principal’s Message 

February has started in a very busy fashion at Cloverdale Traditional School. Students are 

working hard, as we get closer to our second term reporting period. Kindergarten registration 

week has been completed, and all those families should have received confirmation letters. Next 

week the SD 61 student transfer process begins for students who wish to transfer to a school 

outside their designated catchment.  More information on transfer process here:  

https://www.sd61.bc.ca/registration/student-transfer-process/  

Be reminded that Friday, February 12th, is a Professional Development Day. Staff will be 

participating in a number of educational opportunities offered throughout the District. There will 

be no classes for students.  

Thank you for your continued support. Parent involvement in school is very important to student 

success. It continues to be my pleasure to work in a community of supportive families, 

enthusiastic students and dedicated staff. 

 

Valentine’s Day 

A reminder that if your child would like to bring Valentine’s Day notes to share with friends this 

year, we ask that you please create paper Valentine’s this year.  Due to COVID restrictions 

surrounding sharing and giving of items in our school no extra’s such as candy, treats, stickers, 

tattoos, fancy pencils, etc can be brought and shared.  If you have questions please check in with 

your child’s teacher.  Thank you! 

 

Spellathon 

A HUGE thank you to all that participated in our annual Spellathon.  Combined our students 

raised $4698.19!  These funds will be used in classrooms through the spring for classroom items 

and consumables. 

 

 

DISTRICT AND COMMUNITY UPDATES & INFORMATION:  

 

Lakehill Baseball and Softball 

See the poster here:  https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/63/2021/02/2021-

LH-registration-poster-for-Elementary-School.pdf  
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